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Two years ago, the Oregon legislature had the sense to ban concealed weapons 

from the Oregon State Capitol. Why would you deny the right to make a similar 

decision to local governments? Every Oregonian has the right to be safe inside public 

buildings. If you do not have the political will to ban concealed guns from all public 

buildings in Oregon, at least you should get out of the way of local governments 

making those decisions. 


